The Holly Jolly Christmas Tree Project FD Edition- Year 2024
With the holidays again quickly approaching, and the success of our project last year, we have decided that we will be doing The Holly Jolly Christmas Tree Project FD Edition Year 2024! Last year, we were successfully able to provide 72 FULL Christmas tree kits to families in our community! WOW!! What a success!!! 

This year, we are going to be working with individuals in Spencer Iowa who were impacted by the flood and work on donating a portion of our tree kits to the elementary schools in that area that know of families who lost everything in the flood to hopefully bring some Christmas cheer to those little people!! I am working with Amanda, a Spencer resident, who is also working on gathering donations and will be my point of contact for that area. 

In an effort to be completely transparent with this years’ project, all the details are listed below from start to finish, including a timeline of deadlines.
· October 1st, 2024
· Donations will start to be accepted.
·  These donations can be in physical form but are limited to:
·  pre-lite 6’ Christmas trees (NEW IN BOX)
· an unopened box of ornaments to cover the tree size
· ornament hooks if needed
· tree topper
· Each “kit” will include these 4 items (tree with lights, ornaments, hooks and topper). These items need to be new in their original packaging. 
· If groups/businesses/families would like to assemble their own tree kits, they are able to do this. You are able to put a label stating who donated the kit or leave it anonymous. Whichever you prefer. 
· Monetary donations will be accepted the following ways:
· Availa bank in Fort Dodge has an account named “The Holly Jolly Christmas Tree Project” that funds can be deposited into- make sure checks are made out to “The Holly Jolly Christmas Tree Project” 
· Venmo- @treeprojectfd
· Personal pick up/drop off arrangements can also be made! 
· All donations will be deposited into the Availa bank account and we will post a grand total at the end of the project 
· November 1st, 2024
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Area businesses, agencies and schools are encouraged to contact me directly to express interest in receiving Christmas Tree kits for families that they work with/serve. A percentage of our tree kits this year will also be donated to those impacted by the devastating floods. These businesses will be in charge of tracking their own spreadsheet for families in need and providing me with a number of kits they would need to satisfy their need. I WILL NEED A FINAL NUMBER BY FRIDAY NOVEMBER 15TH. Final numbers can be sent to roysterkatie00@gmail.com or by texting 515-570-3915. 
· November 18th, 2024
· Tree kits will begin to be sorted/counted
· December 1st, 2024
· Close of all donations
· December 1st, 2nd, 3rd, 2024 
· All tree kits will be delivered to a point person who is tracking needs. Those agencies/people will also be in charge of distributing those tree kits to their families. They can do so however they please but some ideas are to have families “shop” for their kits on a first come first serve basis or you could assemble the tree kits and have the family choose which kit they want. 
· We are hoping to have all the tree kits delivered on December 1st or 2nd so that families have the month of December to enjoy their trees. 


Please reach out to Katie Royster via email at roysterkatie00@gmail.com or by texting 515-570-3915. 
